
  
 

FISCAL IMPACT NOTE 

 

 

 

Ordinance:  O-6-24 

 

Title:  City-wide Prohibition on New Drive-through Windows 

 

Date:  April 17, 2024 

 

 

This ordinance prohibits new drive-through window facilities that allow people to remain in 

vehicles while receiving products or services. It has no direct fiscal impact.  

 

 

Prepared by Katie Connolly, Budget Manager 

 


